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RISA INTERNATIONAL LTD.

Date: 07" December, 2018

To,

Nilesh S. Jain,

Assistant Manager,
Surveillance,

BSE Limited,

P J Towers, Dalal Street,
Mumbai - 400 001

Dear Sir/Madam,

Ref.: Your letter (bearing letter No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/ZS/ 2018-2019 / 42) dated 07" December, 2018

Sub.: Clarification on Price Movement

With reference to the abovestated letter, we wish to inform you that no significant movement in the price
of our security took place in the recent past.

Hence, nothing in this regard was required to intimate/file to the Exchange pursuant to Regulation 30 of
the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015.

Kindly take the same on your records.

Regards,
For RISA INTERNATIONAL LIMITED
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(ABHINANDAN JA|
Whole Time Director
DIN: 03155953

Regd office-604, Kushal Point, 4th Road, Behind Uday Cinema,Ghatkopar (West), Mumbai-400 086.

Tel.: +91 22 KEEMEY Enq)): Info@risainternational.com, Website: www.risainternational.com
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